FILMING NOTIFICATION




Dear Neighbor,

As you may know, Possible Productions is currently in production of the television series “Marble” that is scheduled to film in Shelburne Falls from April 6th thru April 16th, 2021

Please be aware that our hours of filming throughout the two weeks will include a few late night shoots that are currently scheduled for: April 6th-9th, and April 15th-16th.

In order to facilitate filming there will be parking restrictions throughout filming as well as traffic control in the following areas:
· State Street (between North Street and Depot Street)
· Conway Street
· Bridge Street (between State Street and Main Street)
· Deerfield Ave.

Pedestrians and direct abutters will still have access to these roads and businesses
[bookmark: _GoBack]during filming.

We are working closely with the towns of Shelburne and Buckland as well the Police and Fire departments to coordinate filming details. Furthermore, if you have any questions or concerns (deliveries, construction, etc.) please feel free to email at
matthewbbeltz@gmail.com  or call me at 401-639-7752. On behalf of the crew we would like to thank you for your consideration as we look forward to filming in Shelburne Falls.

Matthew Beltz
Assistant Location Manager
“Marble”
Possible Productions, Inc
